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REMINDERS/UPCOMING 
EVENTS: 

Cold Weather:  As the 
temperature drops and the 
snow starts to fall, please 
ensure your child has their 
jacket, toque and gloves each 
day. 

"We are all God's hands." 
October 18, 2020

Friends of BK  - Harvest 
bundles will be available for 
pick-up next week. Email with 
details will be sent to 
individuals who ordered.

Get in the BobKat Spirit!       

School Council - Please join 
us for our next meeting on 
Thursday Oct. 22 @ 6:30pm. 
This meeting will be held 
virtually, please sign up.

Kindergarten - No 
Kindergarten on Friday, 
Oct. 23

Congratulations to these 
dedicated women for their 
combined 125 years of service 
to GSACRD: Mrs. Flynn, Mrs. 
Raypold, Mrs. Slugoski, Mrs.  
Groenenboom, Ms. Cummings, 
and Mrs. Kaplar

Learn Outside! Our 
Healthy BobKat team will 
lead us in a "learning 
outside" day on Oct. 21. 
Dress warmly!

Join us for Catholic 
Education Sunday 
at St. Albert Parish

November 8 @ 9am

Reading Support 
Workshop 

SAPL is offering a 
session to parents 
on Nov. 3rd or 5th. 
Click on the link 
to register.

Halloween 

Please read the  
BK message 

about dressing up 
for this fun day 

Don't miss out on ordering 
some BK Spiritwear! Our first 
BK Spirit Day will take place at 
the end of November! LINK

Our virtual Book Fair 
opens tomorrow. 
Please support our 
library by buying some 
books. 

LINK

https://form.jotform.com/202236978057260
https://stalbertparish.hrp.ca/?year=2020&month=11
https://form.jotform.com/202645481745257
https://berthakennedy2020.itemorder.com/sale
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5148789
https://sapl.libcal.com/calendar/children/?cid=499&t=m&d=2020-11&cal=499&inc=0

